
Items of Interest




LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING  100% of the money given to the Lottie Moon Christmas
Offering is used to help send and sustain Southern Baptist missionaries and their ministries as
they share the Gospel overseas. Please be in prayer about what God would have you give. Please
make checks payable to LFBC and indicate “Lottie Moon Offering” in the memo section of your
check.

SECRET ANGELS NEEDED  We still need a few more Secret Angels for our Senior Saints. Any
adult can be a Secret Angel! You can brighten a Senior Saint’s year by providing them with gifts or
notes of encouragement. Once you receive your Senior Saint’s name, be sure to anonymously do
something nice for them once a month. Please notify the church office at 681-2254 if you would
like to sign-up or contact Hillery Glover.

YEAR END CONTRIBUTIONS  According to the IRS, the church must receive charitable
contributions in the actual year the contribution is to be claimed. In order to receive credit for
2021 charitable contributions, please have your contributions in the offering plate or in the
church office by Tuesday, December 28 as the church office will close at noon on Wednesday,
December 29 and will reopen on Monday, January 3. Contributions received in the mail must be
postmarked December 31 or earlier to qualify as a gift in the year 2021. Electronic Giving  must
be made by December 31 or earlier to qualify as a gift in the year 2021.Contribution statements
for 2021 will be mailed to you by the end of January.

STARTING POINT  This is an exciting time in the life of LFBC. Although many ways exist to be an
active part of the church, you may not be aware of what is offered or how you can serve. Join us
to learn more about what it means to be a member of LFBC. Class will meet the first Sunday of
each month at 9:00 am beginning Sunday, January 2 in the office conference room.

PRIMETIMERS FUN DAY FOR ADULTS 60+  Primetimers Fun Day will resume meeting weekly on
Mondays beginning January 3. Meetings will be at 10:00 am in the Family Life Center.

THANK YOU CHRISTMAS HELPERS!  As usual, you have shown God’s love to children and
families in our church  and in our community in a wonderful and magnificent way through your
generous donations. Each and every donation is greatly appreciated and because of your
generosity, LFBC was able to minister to those in need during the Christmas season. 

POINSETTIAS  If you purchased poinsettias in memory or honor of someone, you may take  them
home today after the worship service.

 

Weekly Bulletin
December 19, 2021

Memory Candle
The candle burning in the sanctuary this

Sunday is in memory of:

Robert Roby who passed away on 

Saturday, December 11.

 



MondayMondayWeekly Schedule

Upcoming Events

Church Office & Family Life Center will close at Noon on  Wednesday, December 29.

 NO Wednesday Night Service/Activities on December 29.

 Church Office & Family Life Center will be closed on Thursday, December 30 and Friday,

December 31.

SUNDAY
LFBC Library Open ............................................................................................ 8:30-10:00; 11:00-11:15 am
Sunday School ............................................................................................................................................ 9:00 am
Worship Service ...................................................................................................................................... 10:00 am
Extended Session for Babies-2 Years Old—Preschool Area ..................................................  10:00 am
Man Church—Family Life Center Large Classroom  ...................................................................... 5:30 pm
NO Student Ministry Worship- Will resume in January

MONDAY
NO Ladies Bible Study (Bible Recap)—Fellowship Hall 

TUESDAY
NO Man Church—Family Life Center Large Classroom- Will Resume January 4
Zumba Fitness Class—Family Life Center ....................................................................................... 6:45 pm

WEDNESDAY
Church Office and Family Life Center Closes at Noon
No Wednesday Night Services or Activities

THURSDAY
Church Office & Family Life Center Closed
NO Zumba Fitness Class- Will Resume January 4

FRIDAY
Church Office & Family Life Center Closed. 

 

Donations
In memory of Janet King by David King.

In memory of Hugh Pentecost and Earl McKay by Ronnie & Cindy Dinkins to the Lottie Moon

Christmas Offering. 

 

Prayer Requests Received This Week
Robert Roby Family; Joel Phillips; Cindy O’Neal; Martha Vaughn; 

Jennifer Evans (Ken Evans’ sister); Ken Evans and Family; Jo Ann Washburn;

 Carl Gentry (Xan White’s brother)


